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BENNINGTON COLLEGE LIBRARY

BLACK LIBRARY COMMITTEE

Minutes of the meeting of 17 April 1974.
Present: Messrs Agard, Cohen, Kensinger, Mayers.
Absent: Mr, Means, Ms. Wilson,

There was a general discussion of the development of the Black Library thus
far and the directions it might take in the future. There is a balance of
approximately $1,200 in the account.

It was noted that there has been major emphasis on literature thus far with

a good representation of current materials in sociology and politics. Mr. Agard
pointed out that the Title II federal funds had been used for the purchase of
historical materials on Blacks in America and on the anthropology of Africa,

The Committee concluded that our efforts should go toward the development of
the collection in the psychology of Blacks and the biology of race. It was
agreed that we should ask Professor Richard Goldsby of the University of
Maryland if he could share with us course bibliographies and other materials
he might have,

There was a further suggestion‘that the library should have a subscription to
the REVIEW OF BLACK POLITICS and, unless there is objection, this will be done.
Respectfully submitted,

Robert M, Agard
Librarian



